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I support HB1166 in its original text. We must not sacrifice our employee rights, as 

afforded since The New Deal and under the NLRB. Drivers deserve fair pay, 

Worker's Compensation, Unemployment Insurance, sick and Family Leave, as well 

as the right to organize a worker-led union. We are not Independent Contractors, as 

ordered my multiple judges globally. Uber and Lyft's assertion that we are 

Independent is not only patently false, but an attempt to shirk their responsibilities to 

the sustainability of our communities. The companies need not pass these 

responsibilities (and the costs associated with social safety nets) on to the 

passengers on their platforms. They must only reduce last year's net revenues of 

over $44 billion dollars.  


